Stephanie Hesford

From:

Fiona Connolly {pecksonpine@bigpond.com}

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 10:43 AM

To: Subject: Stephanie Hesford greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Dear Ms Hesford. I'm completely opposed to any industry that makes money from abusing animals. The greyhound industry is completely corrupt as has been recently uncovered. Please end this despicable industry now. Animals are not entertainment. Thank you. Fiona Connolly

Sincerely,

Fiona Connolly

pecksonpine@bigpond.com Hobart, TAS 7000